Public Service Commission

’5;":;‘@ Te Kawa Mataaho

30 April 2024

Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: OIA 2024-0097

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 19 April 2024 where you asked:
“Please advise which Ministry is the lead agency for the Not-for-Profit Sector”.

We have transferred your request to the Department of Internal Affairs (DIA), as the information
to which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by the DIA. In these
circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer your
request.

You will hear further from the DIA concerning your request.

Yours sincerely
Nicky Dirks

Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600





